Annual General Meeting Proposals 2025 Crawley Pool League



Name: Committee	Team:	Date: 01/06/2025

D., 1	D	D
Proposal 1.0 Rankings Winners must have played a minimum number of games within a season. Minimum percentage of games played must be greater than 30%	Reason Some rankings players of the year are winning with very few games played.	Benefit To ensure that rankings winners are a true reflection within season.
2.0 Chairmans Cup – teams should not be allowed to change team Captain or Secretary to accommodate entry into this competition.	Teams are requesting a change in positions to enable entry into this competition.	Team registration should maintain the entry positions to ensure position responsibility is maintained as per the registration.
3.0 Move transfer window in line with new signings and align both seasons to 6 weeks before end of season for both transfers & new signings.	Simplify processes and improve awareness of rule.	Only a single date to remember for all teams.
4.0 Transfer requests and new signings to be allowed if 24 hours' notice given to League Secretary.	To reduce teams being short of players or not fielding a team.	Ensures games are not postponed or teams are not short of players on the league night.
5.0 Allow transferring up to twice in a season within the agreed time scales.	We are seeing an increase in 2 nd transfer requests.	Reduces committee approval for 2 nd transfer.
6.0 Team Knockout Cup to be played by only the Premier Division. Consolation Shield to be renamed and played by the divisions below the Premier Division only.	We are seeing an increase in teams dropping out of the Knockout Cup & Consolation Shield events.	Increase attendance and give opportunities to others to win major competitions.
7.0 Approval for the committee to carry out a formal review of the Season entry levels, during the 2025-2026 season, to consider maximum team entry levels in future seasons.	With the increased team numbers in the Winter and Summer Seasons we are close to creating a problem of not being able to fit 2 seasons into the year. This is mainly attributed to the number of competitions we need to complete within each season.	The committee can then present, at next years AGM, their findings and avoid future issues with calendar management.